Northern region Report May 2019
We are all eagerly anticipating the start of the showing season, even if our donkeys aren’t!  It all starts on 19th May with our return to Errdig Hall in Wrexham, entries have been steady with more anticipated on the day. We will conclude the season with the Northern Region Autumn show, this year held at Bill and Carole Tetlows. This will include a special championship after the in hand classes giving the donkeys that have gained a Championship at a regional show the opportunity to compete for the Champion of Champions within the region.
Meetings continue to be held at BrownRoad, this year the emphasis will be on taking some tests if the members wish. It is a very social occasion as well with members travelling long distances.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The regional facebook page continues to expand, events are added as they come up.  I am hoping that members continue to use it as a platform for chat and advice. 
